Meetings

General meeting Dec 8, 2007

The meeting was called to order at 9:37am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo -President

Gene Kenner – Vise President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Dave Tapper – Safety Officer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Bob Van Der Walt

Ryan Taylor

Voting was completed by mail in ballots. The following names were previously nominated and there were no write in votes cast

Tony Gallo -President

Andy Brennan – Vise President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Dave Tapper – Safety Officer

Don Rogers –Secretary

Bill Lander moved to accept the officers voted in and Bob Van Der Walt seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous.

Bill Lander gave the treasures report as follows

Balances as of 11/30/07

Checking \$419.44 Savings \$6,271.90 CD (as of 11/19/07) \$5761.55 CD (as of 11/30/07) \$5015.71 Total Savings \$17,049.16

Bill Lander presented our 2008 Budget. He recommended that the dues remain at \$65.00

The budget was approved as presented.

Ryan Taylor proposed a list of repairs and maintenance be posted so those who have some time to donate can work from the list. Great Idea.

Two yearly events are going to require people to organize the events. They are the summer Fun Fly and Airport Day. A suggestion was also made to have more than one Fun Fly per year, example a spring and a fall event. No action was taken on these items.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:35